
Bits and Pieces . . . and please keep them coming in! 
 
 

 Here is your 112th Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for October 2017. If you want any news from 

your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 

******************************* 

MUA ANNUAL LUNCH 

 

When: Saturday 28th October 2017 
 

Where: Kingswood Meeting House, Packhorse Lane, Hollywood B47 5DQ 

 

Guest Speaker: Rev. Feargus O’Connor, minister of Golders Green & St. Albans 

 

Times: 11.00 am for 11.30 am – 3.00 pm (approx.) 
 

Cost: £10.00 per head  
 

A letter has been sent to all congregation Secretaries, with details. Time is running short, and I 
have only received THREE bookings so far … 

******************************* 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING 

When: Saturday 4th November 2017 
 

Where: Unitarian New Meeting Church, Ryland St, Birmingham B16 8BL 
 

Course Leaders: Rev. John Harley and Liz Hills 
 

Times: 12 noon to 5.00 pm 

 

Cost: Free 
 

EVERY congregation in the District needs to send at least one person to this training day. A 
flyer for it is included in this mailing, again. 

******************************* 

CREATING A WORLD BEYOND THE BELIEFS THAT DIVIDE 

Carrs Lane Lectures 

 

Guest Speaker: Rev. Greta Vosper (United Church of Canada) 

 

When: Friday 13th October 7.00 – 9.30 pm £15 

Saturday 14th October 10 am – 4pm £20 

Ticket for both events £30 
 

Where: Carrs Lane Church, City Centre, Moor St, Birmingham B4 7SX 
 

Rev. Vosper will also be leading worship at Unitarian New Meeting Church, Birmingham, on 

Sunday 15th October, at 11 am. 
 

Please contact Rev. Winnie Gordon (0790-8888-196 or revgordon.unitarian@yahoo.com) 

for further details. 
 

 If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins Road, 

Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thank you! 
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